Sunday 2nd August 

It is wonderful that we are able to gather together to worship again but services will look a bit different to what we are used to. 

We ask that you please observe the following guidelines in order to keep us all safe:
1. You may be asked to wait before entering the church – this is to ensure we are all seated safely.
2. Please keep 2m apart from those who are not in your household or support bubble.
3. We need to keep a record of everyone in attendance for the NHS Track and Trace system. Please do not be concerned if you are asked for your contact details. Any information you provide will be kept securely for 21 days and then destroyed. 
4. Please use hand gel when you enter the church and again before you leave.
5. Please enter through the main door. At the end of the service you will be guided to an exit door.
6. Unfortunately, for the time being, we are not permitted to sing but there will be some music to listen to/reflect on during the service.
7. The service will be on the screen so you will not receive a service sheet or book as you enter.
8. Refreshments are not permitted inside the church so unfortunately we cannot have coffee inside at this time. 
9. Please exit the church when directed. You are welcome to greet friends outside of the church but please do observe the 2m distance rule.
A big thank you to everyone for helping to keep us all safe. 
The Cam Vale Benefice team

